Newsletter

- 1. Chinese New Year Lunch 2021
- 2. Long-term Career GP Position Open
- 3. ACMAV Grant Applications Open
- 4. Cancer Council Pregnancy + Smoking information for GPs
- 5. Ka Sing Chua donation to HPT
- 6. Badminton Family Fun Day
- 7. Clinic to Cloud

1. Chinese New Year Lunch 2021

Due to recent Victorian COVID numbers, we are excited to announce that the much loved Chinese New Year Lunch will be back this February! Please visit our website for details. Registration opening in the next week. For your safety and the community's safety, only **50** members only spots will be available! There will be a waitlist.

2. Long-term Career GP Position Open

Currently searching for an experienced GP looking for a long-term career; special interest in medical acupuncture is a bonus. Conditions negotiable.

Enquiries to contact Dr Ka Sing Chua at Rangeview Medical Surgery and Acupuncture Centre at 9873 4143 or mobile at 0409 838 388. Please send a current brief CV to kasingchua@hotmail.com

3. ACMAV Grant Applications Open

The 2021 ACMAV Grant application is now open. This will close at the end of August 2021, with the successful applicant to be notified in October.

4. Cancer Council Pregnancy + Smoking information for GPs

Quit has recently launched smoking cessation guidelines to support pregnant women, including use of nicotine replacement therapy. These guidelines are endorsed by RANZCOG, the Stillbirth CRE and the Australian College of Midwives, and are recognised by the RACGP. Quit and Alfred Health, in consultation with Safer Care Victoria and maternity clinicians, have developed online training for brief smoking cessation advice. This can be completed in an hour.

See <u>www.quit.org.au/resources/maternity-health-professionals/training-and-resources-maternity-health-professionals/</u>

5. Ka Sing Chua donation to HPT

A big thank you to Ka Sing Chua for his kind donation of \$1000 to the ACMAV Health Promotion Trust (HPT).

Should you also be interested in supporting the HPT, please either contact ACMAV (office@acmav.org) or visit the ACMAV website (https://acmav.org/Donate).

6. Badminton Family Fun Day

Save the date! On 27 Mar 2021, ACMAV will be hosting another fantastic day of crazy badminton. Spots will be limited due to COVID, so keep your eyes peeled for registration opening. A not so secret rumour has it that this year's badminton t-shirt will be super trendy and fashionable. Check out the website (https://acmav.org/baddy2021) for more details and for registration. An info flyer is also attached below.

7. Clinic to Cloud - looking after ACMAV members

Clinic to Cloud is offering ACMAV members free upfront setup including migration from some other systems. This is usually valued at thousands of dollars. They will also ensure ACMAV members have access to their help centre, chat support and phone support. Any members who are interested should contact ACMAV committee who will provide a letter with the promo code.